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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

December 18, 2015
Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians: 

I can’t believe the holidays have come upon us.  Thank you to the PTSA for our annual holiday cart.  The teachers and staff appreciate the coffee, hot chocolates and holiday treats.  Additional thanks to the PTSA for helping us celebrate the RLMS staff with a holiday luncheon.  I am hoping that you were able to come to our 6th, 7th, and 8th grade concerts.  I was incredibly impressed by the high level of music performed by our Orchestra, Band, and Chorus.  Thank you to our tech crew and teachers who made the entire program possible.  It was a great way for the RLMS community to kick off the holiday season.
We asked our students, staff and community to act globally and locally during the giving season.  Congratulations to our Student Leadership Club and of the students at RLMS for collecting over 2,100 cans for our recent holiday can drive.  These donations will assist in replenishing food to a local food bank.  
We are asking parents and students attending basketball games after school hours to park in the front of the school and follow signs to the gymnasium.  Visiting basketball teams, guests and students will not be able to enter through the gymnasium or side doors after school.  I would also ask that parents and visitors not park in the fire lane behind RLMS.  This is an area that is for idling cars that are actively picking up students.  I appreciate your attention to these important safety issues.

Have a safe and restful holiday season.  Enjoy the time with your kids and families.  I am looking forward to a great 2016!  Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!! 
Warm regards~
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